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Rules Committee,

Greetings. It is time for change in our national voting rules. The Electoral College was a
wonderful idea in its time. Today, there is high speed internet, television and radio, as well as
print news in every corner of our country. Now is the time for one person, one vote. The only
reason to keep the electoral college alive is to cheat and try to steal elections.
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